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The Firm Participates in the Second Annual Day of Caring
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The firm's participation in the United Way's (Law Firms Division) second annual Day of Caring on
November 3, 2001, was noted in the Legal Times ("Pro Bono Bulletin Board," December 3, 2001, p.

18). Thirty firm employees (one of the firms with the largest delegation) assembled Thanksgiving
dinners at DC's Self-Help and Resource Exchange.
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